


communication and strengthen our relationship with the districts, and will more fully 
empower district teachers to be partners with us as we mentor our pre-service teachers 
at this important stage of their professional development. 
 As mentioned in the program director’s response these challenges along with all 
other recommendations for improvement by the review team, are either under 
consideration, many with action plans already in place, or appropriate responses are 
being considered and will be acted upon by the program faculty over the course of the 
upcoming academic year. Dr. Hadley will collect a full report on decisions made, and 
actions taken by the program faculty in response to this review and will include it in her 
2014/15 department annual report. 
 As Dean of the Jerry and Vickie Moyes College of Education I am strongly 
committed to the ongoing support of the Teacher Education program including our 
facilities, faculty, staff, and students. I strongly support the department’s desire to be 
nationally accredited and look forward to that accomplishment during the coming 
academic year. 
 Again, thanks to all who have contributed to this program evaluation and kudos 
to the faculty, staff, and the chair of the Teacher Education department for all the great 
work they do, and for their outstanding dedication to education in the state and region. 
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